
From: Pamela Christopher <pchristopher@andersonscchamber.com>
To:  

Date: 6/30/2017 3:18:34 PM
Subject: Be Our Guest for a Special Anderson Celebration at Fluor Field

Dear Anderson County Champion,
 
I’m excited to tell you that Drive will be celebrating the remarkable Anderson Community at Fluor Field on Saturday 
July 15th! The impressive quality of life advantages and economic development success Anderson continues to enjoy 
will be shared before and during the game (vs Hickory Crawdads) and showcased using the DriveVision, live 
interviews, honorary roles, and more!
 
We’ve just completed extensive renovations and can’t wait for you to join us at the all new Fluor Field. Please note 
that you and a guest are invited to join a special gathering of Anderson Champions and Friends for this game and a 
pregame catered reception from 6:00 to 7:30 PM in the popular Iron Yard 500 Club hosted by GSP International 
Airport. Reception passes and tickets to the game are complimentary for the regional leaders who are receiving this 
email, and who RSVP using the link provided below.
 
To RSVP for the reception and receive your ticket to the game please CLICK HERE. Reception passes and tickets are 
limited so please act quickly.
 
The Drive is delighted to have the remarkable assets and accomplishments of the Anderson Community highlighted in 
this popular Regional setting and we look forward to being with you at this special event!

 
See you soon,
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Craig
 
Craig Brown
Team Owner and President
Greenville Drive
 
 
 


